
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 19, 2021 
 
 

Notice of Intent to Award 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of State and Community Corrections intends 
to award a contract to the following bidder. 

 
The RAND Corporation 

 

The proposed award is the result of the department’s Request for Proposal listed below: 

 
Evaluation of the Public Defense Pilot Grant Program  

   

This notice constitutes compliance with the state contracting manual sections 5.65 B and 
6.10 A. Any protests concerning this proposed award must be filed with the BSCC 
(procurement@bscc.ca.gov) as well as the Office of Legal Services, Department 
of General Services (DGS), 707 Third Street, 7th Floor, Suite #7-330, West Sacramento, 
CA 95605 by 3:00 P.M. on November 30, 2021.  
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